
 

 

 

 
DAILY HEALTH CHECKLIST 

 
PLEASE REMEMBER YOUR MASKS EVERY DAY! 

 October 7 – LAMPAC – ZOOM meeting 7:00pm 
 October 12 - Thanksgiving 
 October 15 – Great BC Shakeout 
 October 23 – PRO-D 
 October 27 – Photo RETAKE Day  

 
As we move into October, things are starting to settle in.  

The students are continuing to follow the Health Guidelines with some reminders and 
encouragement. Most students are remembering to bring a mask to school and wear them in the 
common areas. 

Please remind your kids to conduct the DAILY HEALTH CHECKLIST before coming to school 
each day, and to stay home if they are not feeling well. 

Included in this update are: 

- Info from our LAMPAC and an invite to our meeting on Wednesday Evening at 7:00pm via 
Zoom 

- The October Snapshot from the District 
- Information from our HR Department about possible employment opportunities in GVSD 

61. 
 

Thanks again to everyone for their continued patience and support as we do our best to keep 
everyone safe and happy at LP.  

Remember that you can always check our website to find our Daily Announcements 

Lambrick Park School Daily Announcements  and other important information.  

Have a great weekend! 

Lambrick Park Secondary School 
4139 Torquay Drive, Victoria, B.C.   V8N 3L1 
Phone: 250-477-0181   Fax #: 250-477-0143 

 
Website:  www.lambrickpark.sd61.bc.ca                            Email:  lambrickpark@sd61.bc.ca 

 

Gord Mitchell, Principal                                           Nancy Archer, Vice Principal                                         Barry Janzen, Vice Principal

 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1MEjbolKoejGzveXRuP-0LKRK_14aySs1/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1MEjbolKoejGzveXRuP-0LKRK_14aySs1/view?usp=sharing
https://lambrickpark.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/announcements/
mailto:lambrickpark@sd61.bc.ca


SD61 is HIRING! 

We are looking for the following: 

• Accounts Clerk-Schools (Spareboard) 
• Custodian 1 / Janitor / Cleaner 
• Educational Assistant-General (Spareboard) 
• On Call Clerical Support 

 

We know there are many skilled people in our community who may not know that the school district employs 
almost 3000 people, and we want more people to join our team. 

 

STUDENT CONNECT is now available for use for digital/online consent for all district-assessed and privacy-approved 
tools. As a public organization, we are bound by the Freedom of Information and Privacy Protection Act 
(FIPPA).  Because these digital classroom tools often store their data outside of Canada, students over the age of 13 
are required to provide consent for usage. Students will need to sign in to the tool using their school district 
username and password to review consent items requiring action (to grant or deny consent).  

Students, upon login, will see the following list of privacy-approved tools conducive to usage in high school: 

GSuite for Education, FreshGrade Classic, Zoom, Adobe Creative Cloud, FlipGrid, Khan Academy, Scratch, EduBlogs, 
Mathletics 

All students should complete this process as soon as possible at the link provided below: 

>>>Student Connect<<< 

 

Come Hang Out With Us At THE BACKDOOR TEEN CENTRE (Free) 
Gordon Head Rec Centre 

4100 Lambrick Way 
 

Backdoor Teen 
Centre Fall 2020.pdf  

 

 

 

 

 

https://studentconnect.sd61.bc.ca/Account/Login?ReturnUrl=%2F
https://studentconnect.sd61.bc.ca/Account/Login?ReturnUrl=%2F


 

 

 

 

October 2020 Secondary Snapshot - Connection and Relationship 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://healthyschools.sd61.bc.ca/secondary-oct-2020/


 

CAREER CENTER: 

CAREER CENTER NEWS & EVENTS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://lambrickparkcareers.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/


 

LAMPAC NEWS: 

PAC News 

DONATION DRIVE 

Thank you so much to everyone who has contributed to the donation drive. We are continuing to accept donations 
under the "Make A Donation" tab on the school website. Please make sure to select Lambrick Park Secondary-PAC 
(https://lambrickpark.sd61.bc.ca/). These funds go directly to supporting initiatives that benefit our kids.  Due to 
COVID-19 we will not be able to run a Hot Lunch program at this time which is normally a huge fundraiser for the 
school.  This donation drive is an extremely important fundraiser for the PAC. Originally suggested was $50 a student, 
however any amount you are able to contribute is greatly appreciated.   

 

OCTOBER PAC MEETING 

We would also like to invite you to our October PAC meeting this coming Wednesday October, 7th,  2020. 

All parents are welcome to come and hear updates from administration and about PAC business.  

Topic: LAMPAC 

Time: Oct 7, 2020 07:00 PM Pacific Time (US and Canada) 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://gvsd61.zoom.us/j/67588518883?pwd=UHE0cm9LY3FFMHprOVB5ZUxOa2RXQT09 

Meeting ID: 675 8851 8883 

Passcode: 726849 

One tap mobile 

+15873281099,,67588518883#,,,,,,0#,,726849# Canada 
+16473744685,,67588518883#,,,,,,0#,,726849# Canada 
 

Dial by your location 

        +1 587 328 1099 Canada 
        +1 647 374 4685 Canada 
        +1 778 907 2071 Canada 
        +1 438 809 7799 Canada 
Meeting ID: 675 8851 8883 

Passcode: 726849 

Find your local number: https://gvsd61.zoom.us/u/gdUkbATfZE 

 

 

https://lambrickpark.sd61.bc.ca/
https://gvsd61.zoom.us/j/67588518883?pwd=UHE0cm9LY3FFMHprOVB5ZUxOa2RXQT09
https://gvsd61.zoom.us/u/gdUkbATfZE

